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Ocean: A Visual Encyclopedia DK 2015-08-04 From the shimmering surface to the
darkest depths, this breathtaking visual encyclopedia presents our blue planet
as never before. Stunning photography, accessible information, and fascinating
facts are spilling over in this essential guide to the oceans. Take a dip in
all the world's waters to experience their incredible diversity. Make a splash
in the icy Arctic waters before warming up in the tropical Indian Ocean.
Experience the super size of mighty whales compared to swarms of tiny krill.
Cast your eyes to the skies to see circling sea birds before diving down to
meet mysterious creatures of the deep. Awash with comprehensive information and
fascinating detail, Ocean: A Children's Encyclopedia is the perfect choice for
school projects, marine enthusiasts, and water babies everywhere.
The Ultimate Book of Origami Animals Fumiaki Shingu 2020-08-11 Fold your
favorite origami animals—from cute Panda Cubs, Kittens and Penguins to the
menacing Great White Shark and Tyrannosaurus Rex. The easy-to-follow step-bystep instructions in this book show you how to quickly fold 120 amazing animal
origami models. Once you're done folding them, you can decorate your creations
with eye stickers to create a truly lifelike collection of creatures. The
following are just a few of the unique origami projects you can create with
this book: Three different kinds of cuddly Dogs and Cats A pride of Lions A
floppy-eared Elephant, complete with pleated trunk and pile of poop! A spinybut-cute Porcupine—watch your fingers! A sleepy-eyed Sloth—hang him upside down
for a nap A Panda parent and baby—including bamboo to munch on! A playful Otter
with her fishy snack A friendly Flying Squirrel An adorable pair of Bunnies,
complete with crunchy Carrots! Snakes, Lizards, Sharks, Crustaceans, Primates,
Dinosaurs, and so much more! Japanese author Fumiaki Shingu is one of the
world's leading origami experts, having published over 20 books on the subject.
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Fumiaki is an avid proponent of the art of origami in Japan, and he specializes
in creating fun and easy-to-fold original origami models.
Stickerpedia Roger Priddy 2015-12-29 There are not 1,000, not 2,000, not 3,000,
BUT - an amazingly awesome 8,000 stickers in this brilliant book! More than
just a sticker book, there are fabulous facts to learn on the themed pages
about sea creatures and safari animals, dinosaurs and things that go, and so
much more. Plus, of course, stickers to match to outlines, picture puzzles to
complete, mosaic sticker art, scenes to decorate...the stickering fun just
never ends!
National Geographic Kids Cutest Animals Sticker Activity Book National
Geographic Society (U. S.) 2013-05-14 Girls will love these fun-packed pages
loaded with 1,000 stickers of cute animals such as pandas, koalas, rabbits,
kittens, puppies, and much more. Perfect for road trips, plane rides, rainy
afternoons, or just to keep in the backpack for sticker sharing with friends,
kids won't be able to get enough of these high-value, high fun-factor sticker
books! Filled with interactive games, spelling and patter activities, drawing
games, and more. Parents will love these fun books that keep kids entertained,
engaged, and learning. Forty pages of activities and colorful nature scenes
pair with 16 pages of 1,000 incredible animal stickers to bring an exciting
interactive experience with the most adorable animals on the planet. Kids can
use their stickers to add baby fish swimming in the coral reef, to show ponies
frolicking in the field, and to match baby ducks and bunnies to their mommies.
Teach spread merges vibrant artwork with real wild animal photographs and an
array of fun and informative activities
The Ultimate Guide to Hawaiian Reef Fishes Sea Turtles, Dolphins, Whales, and
Seals John P. Hoover 2008 Features hundreds of clear underwater photographs and
detailed easy-to-read descriptions of 386 fish species, as well as the whales,
dolphins, and turtles most often seen in Hawaii. This is the most complete
Hawaii field underwater guide.
Ultimate Sticker Book: Finding Nemo DK Publishing 2003-03-01 Dive into Nemo's
underwater world and find out all about his friends, and some of his enemies,
too, in this fun-packed and fact-filled sticker book! Features all your
favourite characters, including Nemo, Dory, Gill, Crush, Bruce, Deb and Flo,
and many more! Create your own adventures with these reusable, easy-to-peel
stickers.
My First Book of Ocean Animals Ginjer Clarke 2021-11-02 Explore life under the
sea with this book of ocean critters for kids ages 3 to 5 From tiny plankton to
huge whales, our oceans are home to all kinds of amazing animals. Discover some
of the most fascinating marine creatures with My First Book of Ocean Animals.
It's packed with fun facts and photos that teach kids all about the reptiles
that crawl on coastlines, the fish that swim underwater, and so much more. Dive
deeper than other ocean animal books for kids with: Big, beautiful images-Lots of colorful pictures will take kids deep under the ocean―no submarine
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required. Life at sea--Find out where in the ocean these animals live, what
they eat, and even how big they can get! Ocean-sized trivia--Did you know that
dolphins are actually whales? Or that some penguins eat so much krill it turns
their poop pink? Get kids excited about the incredible underwater world around
us with this toddler-friendly entry into animal facts books for kids.
Fish Steve Parker 1990 A photo essay about the natural world of fish and their
importance in human life.
Thank You for My Service Mat Best 2019 The unapologetic, laugh-your-ass-off
military memoir both vets and civilians have been waiting for, from a five-tour
Army Ranger turned YouTube phenomenon and zealous advocate for veterans--this
is Deadpool meets Captain America, except one went to business school and one
went to therapy, and it's anyone's guess which is which.hich.
Sharks and Other Sea Creatures DK 2017-03-21 Kids can take a dive under the
waves and meet all the colorful creatures beneath, with Sharks and other Sea
Creatures. From dolphins to starfish to the coral reef, this eBook is packed
with fun activities, crafts, reading games, and amazing facts. Each page has
engaging photographs with clear text and simple step-by-step instructions for
young readers to follow as they complete each project. Kids can learn how to
create dolphin bananas, make pretty paper plate clown fish, and bake
scrumptious starfish cookies. Perfect for kids who love the enchanting
creatures of the deep, this book will improve their dexterity, memory, and
brain development with each activity. Keep kids entertained as they learn with
Sharks and other Sea Creatures.
The Ultimate Ocean Glow in the Dark Sticker Book Claire Ellerton 2003-06-01
More than 60 stickers in this amazing book of ocean creatures glow in the dark
to bring marine animals from the darkest oceans to life.
The Ultimate Birthday Party Book Susan Baltrus 2002 "You want to make your
child's birthday extra special, but planning a birthday party can be time
consuming--and expensive. But does it have to be?The Ultimate Birthday Part
Book is filled with easy, cost-effective ideas for throwing a spectacular
birthday party your child will remember. Susan Baltrus offers helpful tips for
running a successful party, an informative Q&A section based on interviews with
parents and over fifty party themes, complete with ideas for invitations,
decorations, games, activities, food and favors. Offering age appropriate part
themes for children from two to twelve, this easy-to-use guide will prove to be
an invaluable resource for busy parents."
The Ultimate Disney Stitch Sticker Book 2021-04-20 Dive in to the world of Lilo
& Stitch in this fact-packed sticker book. Meet the irresistible Lilo and
Stitch, plus a host of other amazing characters. Read all about this
rambunctious pair of friends and their adventures. Explore the beach, Lilo's
home, and discover what makes Stitch so special. With colorful images and
exciting captions, this book allows young readers to learn all about these
ultimate-fish-sea-life-sticker-book-ultimate-stic

3/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 28, 2022 by guest

classic characters. The Ultimate Disney Stitch Sticker Book is a must-have for
young fans of Disney. ©Disney 2020
Ultimate Fish and Sea Life Sticker Book with 100 Amazing Stickers Armadillo
Press 2020-04-07 This is an action-packed book for children who love fish and
sea animals, with over 100 sensational stickers. Simple child-friendly captions
on interactive pages present informative facts about a wide variety of fish and
sea life. With fun themes to explore, children will enjoy spotting the
differences and similarities between them, as they decide which sticker belongs
where. The 100 stickers are reusable so that children can repeat the process
time and again, and even use them to make their own sticker books and games.
Beautifully illustrated in great detail, children will jump at the chance to
learn about these amazing creatures and how weird and wonderful the world under
the sea truly is. - Explore some of the world's most intriguing fish, from the
spectacular Red Lionfish and the Giraffe Catfish to the Giant Oceanic Sunfish
and the Pelagic Worm. - Have fun reading about all kinds of fish and marine
life, such as the fastest swimming fish, the Pacific Sailfish, which can reach
speeds of over 100km/62mph!
Australian Children's Books: 1989-2000 Marcie Muir 1992 This third volume
brings the series up to the year 2000 and includes a consolidated index to all
the volumes, which enables readers to identify and locate books published in a
particular year.
Ultimate Sticker Book Bugs 2021-01-07 A fun, bug-themed book packed with
puzzles, quizzes, and, of course, lots and lots of stickers! This colourful
children's activity book contains more than 250 stickers. The stickers are
reusable and easy-to-peel - perfect for little fingers to add to pages again
and again! Kids will love this journey into the world of insects and other
creepy crawlies, learning about the different shapes and sizes of bugs,
discovering how they camouflage themselves, and learning about specific insects
such as grasshoppers and beetles. Fascinating facts accompany simple, fun
activities such as follow-the-trail, matching the butterflies to their wings,
and a bugs quiz. Children are challenged to find the correct stickers to fill
in the blanks in the images, and are encouraged to be creative and create their
own scene out of stickers. Meet beautiful butterflies, buzzing bees, colourful
caterpillars and more!
The 100 Best Vacations to Enrich Your Life Pam Grout 2009-09-30 Travel
statistics say that baby boomers travel more than any other age group in
America—and that an ever increasing number of them are looking for ways to
spend their leisure time in substantial, meaningful ways. One especially fastgrowing area of interest is the "experience-driven" or "wellness" vacation, a
proactive approach based on the idea that true recreation involves positive
engagement: acquiring a new skill or volunteering to share your own expertise;
exercising your intellect or extending yourself in some creative, physical, or
spiritual way. In response to such aspirations, this timely book showcases a
broad range of the most life-enriching getaways in the U.S., Canada, and
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Mexico, with something for every taste and every interest. Here are programs
dedicated to kayaking lessons, mountain biking, yoga instruction, and more.
Perhaps you'd prefer to spend an arts and crafts holiday focused on a creative
activity like cooking, painting, or woodworking. Imagine studying French in a
Maine village, learning about nutrition at a historic North Carolina spa, or
helping rebuild the devastated communities of the Gulf Coast. Weave a Navajo
rug; make a film in New York; learn to surf in Mexico; or choose any of scores
of other possibilities. Elegantly designed and packed with attractive and fun
descriptions, detailed travel information, lists of unique activities, and
special sidebars, this unusual resource tells you all you need to know to
ensure that your next vacation won't just be time off—it will be time well
spent.
Ultimate Oceanpedia Christina Wilsdon 2016 "The most complete ocean reference
ever, more than 350 amazing color photos throughout the book."
Fish Brendan Kearney (Illustrator) 2020
Ultimate Butterfly Sticker Book with 100 Amazing Stickers Armadillo Press
2020-04-07 A fun-packed interactive book for children who wanto find out more
about butterflies and moths, with over 100 amazing stickers.
Nature Anatomy Sticker Book Julia Rothman 2022-06-21 The irresistibly charming
illustrations of Julia Rothman featured in her best-selling Nature Anatomy just
got even more irresistible--as stickers! From wildflowers to butterflies, tree
leaves to spider webs, more than 750 stickers featuring the colorful parts and
pieces of the natural world are ready to peel and apply, and are sure to excite
Rothman's fans of all ages.
Bella Sara: The Ultimate Sticker Collection Felicity Brown 2009-04-21 Gather
all of your favorite Bella Sara horses and magical friends in this ultimate
collection—filled with everything you need to know about this fantastical world
and featuring more than six hundred beautiful, full-color stickers! This book
is a must-have for any Bella Sara fan!
Disney Raya and the Last Dragon Ultimate Sticker Book 2021-02-02 Discover the
world of Disney's new movie Raya and the Last Dragon in stickers! Dive straight
into the action of the new Disney movie Raya and the Last Dragon and get
sticking! Featuring more than 100 colorful stickers, children can explore and
learn all about the exciting world of Disney's new animated movie as they play.
From cool new characters to amazing locations, DK's bright, beautiful Disney
Raya and the Last Dragon: Ultimate Sticker Book is packed with fun facts about
the movie and colorful images. The perfect activity book for children, come
rain or shine! Exploring themes of community and hope, and inspired by the
beautiful and diverse cultures of Southeast Asia, the movie introduces Raya, a
lone warrior from the fantasy kingdom of Kumandra who teams up with a crew of
misfits in her quest to find the Last Dragon and bring light and unity back to
their world. (c)2020 Disney
ultimate-fish-sea-life-sticker-book-ultimate-stic

5/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 28, 2022 by guest

Animals Coloring Book for Kids Ages 4-9 Years Patrik Art Work 2021-01-27 This
fantastic and creative, kids coloring book, is packed full of cool coloring
pages full of kids' favorite animals, and specially designed to be perfect for
kids aged 3-8 to color with just the right level of detail for the age range.
From perfect pets and furry baby animals, to woodland creatures and jungle
beasts, right through to brilliant birds, fun fish and beautiful nature scenes,
this book definitely contains a rich variety of awesome coloring pictures,
which are sure to delight and thrill any animal loving kid with hours-and-hours
of coloring fun. BOOK FEATURES: 60 pages: 58 activity pages For ages 4 to 9
8.5" x 11" pages with durable glossy cover If you are looking for a seriously
fun and totally cool coloring book, packed with amazing animals for a kid who
loves to color, then Kids Coloring Books Animal Coloring Book is the book for
you! tags: workman publishing, national geographic kids, sticker kids, coloring
books, boys aged 6-12, future teacher foundation, big book, christmas animals
coloring book, cute animals, white room books, sticker kids halloween create
pictures, time includes glow-in-the-dark stickers, dog ate, mad libs, kind
confident, inspirational coloring book, bright start boys, original create
pictures, time kids activity book sticker art, mess activity, kids busy,
sticker kids zoo animals create pictures, boys cool animals, boys cool cars,
vehicles coloring book, toddler coloring book, easy educational coloring pages,
animal letters, boys girls, kids preschool, inspire publishing, national
geographic, dinosaurs national geographic, big books, sea create pictures, mrs
lauren grabois fischer, stickers ng sticker activity books, wynter pitts,
farting animals coloring book, kids face mask, kids disposable face mask, kids
headphones, kids toothpaste, kids tablet, kids gloves, kids mask, kids
toothbrush, kids toys, kids face shield, stickers for kids, sticker paper,
sticker books for kids 2-4, stickers for adults, sticker book, stickers for
kids 2-4, sticker packs, stickers for water bottles, sticker paper for inkjet
printer, coloring books for adults, coloring books for kids ages 2-4, coloring
books for kids ages 4-8, coloring books, coloring pencils, coloring books for
girls ages 8-12, coloring pencils for adults, coloring books for kids, coloring
markers, coloring books for adults relaxation, books best sellers, book light
for reading in bed, book light, books for 1 year old, books for 2 year olds,
books for 3 year olds, book stand, books best sellers, books for 1 year old,
books for 2 year olds, books for 3 year olds, books for 5 year old boys, books
for 8 year old boys, books for 4 year old boys, books for 8 year old girls,
books for 5 year old girl, animals for toddlers, animals toys for kids, animals
should definitely not wear clothing by judi barrett, animals toys, animals for
toddlers 1-3, animals baby touch and feel, animals in winter, animals book,
animals coloring book, national geographic kids, national geographic kids
books, national geographic earth science kit, national parks bucket journal,
national geographic glow in the dark marble run, national lampoons christmas
vacation, national geographic, national parks puzzle, national geographic rock
tumbler, national parks book, geographics certificate paper, geographical
norway, geographical norway jacket men, geographic light up sky rockets,
geographic globe, geographics document covers, geographics gold foil
certificates, geographics certificate holder, geographic tongue treatment,
activity books for kids ages 4-8, activity cube, activity books for adults,
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activity books for kids ages 3-5, activity table, activity books for kids ages
9-12, activity mats for baby, activity center for baby, activity table for 1
year old, activity tracker, boys socks, boys underwear, boys sweatpants.
Pocket Genius: Sharks DK 2016-01-19 From the great white to the tiny dwarf
lantern, DK's Pocket Genius: Sharks profiles more than 150 sharks and rays and
tells what they eat, where they live, and how fast they swim. Young readers
will discover fascinating facts about these predators of the ocean including
which species are the fastest, the largest, the smallest, and which are the
hunters and the hunted. Catalog entries include facts provided at-a-glance
information, while locator icons offer immediately recognizable references to
aid navigation and understanding, and fact files round off the ebook with fun
facts such as record breakers and timelines. Each mini-encyclopedia is filled
with facts on subjects ranging from animals to history, cars to dogs, and Earth
to space and combines a child-friendly layout with engaging photography and
bite-size chunks of text that will encourage and inform even the most reluctant
readers.
Ultimate Sticker Book Tractor DK PUBLISHING. 2021-01-12 Get up close to
different types of tractor in this fun sticker activity book. A fun, tractorthemed book packed with puzzles, quizzes, and, of course, lots and lots of
stickers! This colorful children's activity book contains more than 250
stickers. The stickers are reusable and easy-to-peel--perfect for little
fingers to add to pages again and again! Kids will love this journey into the
world of tractors, learning about different types of tractor, and the important
jobs that they do. Fascinating facts accompany simple, fun activities such as
follow-the-trail, puzzles to complete the images, and a tractors quiz. Children
will learn about the vehicles themselves, but also about what they do in the
wider world. Children are challenged to find the correct stickers to fill in
the blanks in the images, and are encouraged to be creative and create their
own scene out of stickers. The combination of fun activities and information
means that kids can learn as they play. Discover tons of tractors, trucks, and
trailers!
Rainbow Fish Deep Sea Adventure Sticker and Coloring Storybook Marcus Pfister
2010-08-01 Hours of fun for children ages three and up! Fans of the bestselling Rainbow Fish books will have loads of fun filling his undersea world
with life. This interactive storybook contains pages just waiting to be drawn
and colored and filled with removable stickers.
Shark Books Jenny Kellett 2016-02-11 Shark Books for Kids Looking for shark
books for kids? Best-selling children's writer, Jenny Kellett, brings you some
of the most amazing shark facts in her latest fact book. Did you know that if
you're afraid of sharks you are said to have galeophobia? But I'm guessing if
you're looking at this book, you don't have that! The perfect choice for
parents with shark-obsessed kids, this incredible shark book is sure to be a
hit with your mini marine biologists! Sharks are one of the coolest and
fiercest of the ocean's creatures. From the huge but gentle Whale shark to the
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ferocious Great White - sharks are the most fascinating of fish. The Ultimate
Shark Book for Kidshas over 100 amazing shark facts that kids will love, as
well as a fun wordsearch. This book is a must-have for any young shark
enthusiastic. The book is brought to life with plenty of amazing dozen
beautiful shark pictures. Shark facts Did you know.... - The first recorded
shark attack was in 1749; - Sharks never run out of teeth; or - When attacking
their prey, Great White sharks' eyes roll into the back of their heads to
prevent their eyes being damaged? Find these shark facts and many more in The
Ultimate Shark Book for Kids, the latest in a series of animal fact books for
kids by author Jenny Kellett.
The Ultimate Book of Sharks Brian Skerry 2018 An in-depth guide to sharks
includes information on where they live, how they eat, the challenges they
face, and whether or not certain species pose a danger to humans.
Animals Playbac 2011-11-01 EyeLike Stickers are the freshest, most vibrant
sticker books on the market with 400 high-quality photographic stickers in each
book.
ULTIMATE STICKER BOOK DINOSAURS 2021-05-06 A fun, dinosaur-themed book packed
with puzzles, quizzes, and, of course, lots and lots of stickers! This
colourful children's activity book contains more than 250 stickers. The
stickers are reusable and easy-to-peel - perfect for little fingers to add to
pages again and again! Kids will love this journey back in time, meeting the
different dinosaurs that lived, finding out what they ate, and seeing how they
defended themselves. Fascinating facts accompany simple, fun activities such as
follow-the-trail, an invent-your-own-dinosaur challenge, and a dinosaur quiz.
Children are challenged to find the correct stickers to fill in the blanks in
the images, and are encouraged to be creative and create their own scene out of
stickers. Meet terrifying T. rex, spiky Stegosaurus, and vicious Velociraptor!
1000 Animal Stickers Roger Priddy 2010-10-12 This giant book is packed with
1,000 amazing animal stickers to look for, then match to the corresponding
outlines on the book pages. Also includes animal pictures to color.
Illustrations. Consumable.
Dog's Colorful Day Emma Dodd 2001 Dog always seems to be underfoot when
something messy (and colorful) is spilt, giving readers ten different spots on
his white coat to count before book's end and Dog's bath. Reprint.
The Ultimate Sticker Book Sharks Dorling Kindersley Limited 2021-05-18 A fun
shark-themed book packed with puzzles, quizzes, and--of course--lots and lots
of stickers! This colorful children's activity book contains more than 250
stickers. The stickers are reusable and easy to peel--perfect for little
fingers to add to pages again and again! Kids will love this journey under the
sea, meeting the sharks that live there, finding out what they eat, and
learning what makes each species different. Fascinating facts accompany simple,
fun activities such as follow-the-trail, a challenge to make your own super
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shark, and a shark-themed quiz. Children are challenged to find the correct
stickers to fill in the blanks in the images, and are encouraged to be creative
and create their own scene out of stickers. Dare to meet spotted leopard
sharks, fearsome great whites, and gruesome goblin sharks, and have fun as you
do!
Ultimate Sticker Book: Marvel Spider-Man: Into the Spider-Verse Shari Last
2018-10-29 Miles Morales is a new Spider-Man Super Hero with awesome super
powers and lots to learn. This sticker book contains more than 100 colorful,
exciting stickers and facts about the heroes, villains, allies and adventures
of Marvel's latest Spider-Man from the new movie Spider-Man: Into the SpiderVerse. DK's book is packed with bright stickers and lively and informative
captions - a must-have title for any Spider-Man fan or Super Hero in the
making. (c) 2018 MARVEL (c) SPA & CPII
Ultimate Fish & Sea Life Sticker Book Armadillo 2014-02-01 A fantastic
interactive sticker book for everyone who loves underwater creatures!. Over 100
easy-to-peel reusable stickers combine beautiful pictures with informative
captions and fascinating facts, and can be used by children to make their own
sticker books and games.
Jungle Ultimate Sticker Book Andrea Mills 2017-01-30 Meet the animals and
plants of the jungle, in DK's Jungle Ultimate Sticker Book, with more than 250
reusable stickers. Become a jungle explorer and discover which animals rule the
jungle and which stay hidden deep in the undergrowth. Create a jungle jumble
with the colourful stickers and take the quiz to test your knowledge. Jampacked with exciting images and fun facts about the animal kingdom and their
jungle habitat, Jungle Ultimate Sticker Book is perfect for children obsessed
by the tropics. Fact filled and packed with reusable stickers, Jungle Ultimate
Sticker Book is one that children will pick up time and time again.
Roblox Ultimate Avatar Sticker Book Egmont 2019-04-04 Traverse the most popular
games on the Roblox platform and customise your avatar for each unique scenario
in the Ultimate Avatar Sticker Book. C lad yourself in armour for a trip to
Theme Park Tycoon 2, don military fatigues for the awesome parkour levels in
Speed Run 4, or attire yourself in pirate garb for your first day at Roblox
High School. With hundreds of stickers to use across over ten amazing scenes,
there's no limit to what you can create.
Disney Pixar Luca Ultimate Sticker Book INC. DORLING KINDERSLEY 2021-06-15 Join
Luca for an unforgettable summer on the Italian coast with this fun sticker
book Featuring gorgeous artwork from the movie and more than 100 stickers, this
book will take readers on a whirlwind adventure around the Italian Riviera.
Kids will learn fun facts about all the memorable characters and scenes as they
relive the exciting story of the latest Disney and Pixar movie. Fun sticker
activities on every page will keep kids engaged for hours, while extra stickers
are provided for even more sticking fun. ©2020 Disney/Pixar
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Ultimate Sticker Book: Jungle Dorling Kindersley Publishing Staff 2017-02-14
Meet and learn about the animals and plants of the jungle, from the African
elephant to the toucan, in Ultimate Sticker Book: Jungle. With information
about the animal kingdom and the jungle habitat, this sticker book is packed
with amazing photographs, cool facts, and fun activities, and includes more
than 250 reusable stickers. Kids can create their own scene, complete a picture
jigsaw puzzle, test their knowledge with a fun sticker quiz, discover which
animals rule the jungle and which stay hidden in the grass, and much more.
Ultimate Sticker Book: Jungle is perfect for young animal lovers and explorers,
and is sure to keep them busy for hours. Series Overview: Taking subjects that
kids love, from dinosaurs to baby animals to transportation, DK's Ultimate
Sticker Book series is refreshed and updated and now features more than 250
fun, reusable stickers. Packed with activities that allow children to create
scenes, match pairs, and complete jigsaws, the activities throughout each book
are simple enough for the child to do independently, but engaging enough to
keep their interest and help develop dexterity, making these books products
parents can trust, and ones that kids will want to keep picking up to learn
more about their favorite subjects.
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